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US Bureau of Reclamation’s Initial Water Supply Out-
look for the 2021 Water Year & Supplemental Water 
Purchase 

The Bureau of Reclamation announced the initial 2021 
water supply allocation for Central Valley Project con-
tractors. Allocation amounts are based on an estimate 
of water available for delivery to CVP water users and 
reflects current reservoir storages, precipitation, and 
snowpack in the Central Valley and Sierra Nevada. 
This year’s low allocation is an indicator of the dry winter California is experienc-
ing after the dry water year of 2020. 

The Bureau’s Regional Director Ernest Conant stated that although we had a cou-
ple of precipitation-packed storms in January and early February, we are still well 
below normal for precipitation and snowfall this year.   The Bureau will monitor 
the hydrology as the water year progresses and continue to look for opportunities 
for operational flexibility. 

As a result, the District was allocated 55% of its historic use.   To supplement the 
District’s water supply, the Board of Directors unanimously approved and author-
ized District Manager, Chris Muehlbacher to execute the contract with the 
McConnell Foundation to purchase 400 acre-feet of supplemental water for the 
2021 Water Year.  

At present, the District is currently in Stage “0” of the District’s Drought Contin-
gency Plan.  This stage encourages “Voluntary Conservation”.    Please see the 
District’s website (www.centervillecsd.org) for additional information related to 
this plan.   

District Manager Chris Muehlbacher has done it again! 

This District was awarded their second $10,000 Grant for 

a new Generator.  This grant will be used to install an 

automatic generator at the Zone A Pump Station.  When either the power goes out from 

a PG&E black-out, or a storm, the generator will automatically come on and continue 

to keep water flowing.  Thank you ACWA JPIA for recognizing our need and award-

ing the Centerville CSD this grant and enhancing our water system’s resiliency.    

Centerville Awarded $10,000 Grant  
from ACWA JPIA for a New Generator 

at the Zone A Pump Station   

Quotable Quotes:   “It’s when you crack open a choco-

late Easter egg…. that smiles emerge.”  

    Anthony T. Hicks  



Average Water Usage for the month:  

Compare the usage on your water bill with 

the average of the District.     

March’s Average: 1,900 cubic - feet.         

Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s Meeting will be held 
Wednesday, April 21st at 7:00 pm, via Zoom.  See agenda for 
details and login information. 
 

The public is always welcome.  

COVID VACCINATIONS 
If you still need a COVID Vaccination, call Shasta 

Regional at (530) 244-5400 to make an appoint-

ment.   If you are not able to download the consent 

form, don’t worry, they have them at the vaccine 

clinic.  Call and get yours today. 

As a reminder, burn permits are available online.   

The web link is https://burnpermit.fire.ca.gov/ . 

The page also has helpful information on debris 

burning.  

STOP THE 

SPREAD OF ALL 

VIRUSES!  

PLEASE DO 

YOUR PART TO 

STOP THE 

BREEDING OF 
MOSQUITOES. 

https://burnpermit.fire.ca.gov/

